

Dear Parents and Carers

Money Tree - 6th December 2024

Our Christmas fayre is fast approaching and the PFA would like your support.

We are asking for your help with the very popular money tree. For those new to the school. Parents are asked to fill an envelope with loose change. On the day, the money tree game envelopes are available to buy £1.50 for 2 envelopes. The amount won is a surprise until the envelope is opened. There could be 50p or up to £5.

If you are able, please fill the attached envelope with any loose change that you can spare and return to school by 2nd December.

We really value the support of pupils and parents/ carers at our events which helps raise vital funds for the school. Recently the PFA have been able to donate money towards Santa's breakfast, new much needed books for the school and are working towards donating money for year 6 leavers jumpers. Your support helps us to continue to put money back into the school where it is needed.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sarah Brodie-Clarkson, Daniella Scowen

All Faiths Parent Friends Association